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Invitation 
 

We are very pleased to invite you to attend JEOL ‘NMR Workshop’ 
 on 

24th February 2015 at 10.00 o´clock 
at  

the lecture room in building H (2nd floor), Centre of Region Haná and 
Agricultural Research, Faculty of Science, Palacký  University, Šlechtitelů 11, 

Olomouc 
 
Preliminary agenda: 
 

• Introduction of the latest instruments of JEOL NMR  
• Latest application for liquid state NMR 
• Latest application for solid state NMR 
• User’s report 

 
If you wish to attend, please complete the registration form below and send it to  

Mrs.Zuzana Srbková   - email  addresss:  zuzana@jeol.fr  
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